
 
 

Important Information Regarding 
your Whole Life Benefit  

City of Marietta 

  
Unum Voluntary 

Benefits Offering: 

 

• Whole Life 

Insurance 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

For further details  
on portability, read 
your Certificate of 

Coverage or contact 
Unum’s Customer 
Contact Center at 

1-800-635-5597 

 

 

 

 

 

Unum values the partnership we have with City of 

Marietta and their employees. In an effort to serve you 

better, Unum is providing City of Marietta employees with 

the option to continue their Unum Whole Life voluntary 

coverage. Voluntary Critical Illness and Accident coverage 

will continue to be offered through payroll deductions.  

Portability of your Unum policy allows you to  
keep your current coverage at your current rates.  

You have the right to continue coverage for yourself, and 
your covered spouse and children.  

Important Dates to Remember: 

Event 
Important 

Dates/Deadlines 

Employee’s last  
Whole Life payment with 

City of Marietta will be 
payroll deducted in 

December. 

Current coverage lasts 
through 12/31/2017. 

Employees have 31 days 

to apply for portability of 
coverage and pay first 

premium. 

Must apply for portability 

and pay premium within 
31 days of receiving 

notification directly from 

Unum. 

Any ported coverage 
premium will be paid via 

bank draft or via check 

Coverage must be paid 
within the 31-day grace 

period. 

IMPORTANT NOTE: You will receive notification of your 
right to keep your coverage directly from Unum. 

 


